
Dear Parent/Gaurdian,  

 

Open house is TUESDAY JULY 28th from 6:30-8:30. During this time we will be 

giving out important information regarding the science curriculum, science fair and what 

your child will need in order to have a successful school year. I sincerely hope you will 

be able to attend. Please fill out the information below and return the form during open 

house or you can send the filled out form to school with your child by July 31st. I look 

forward to working with you and your child this school year. Please feel free to email me 

at bladt.michelle@cusd80.com or call (480)883-5300 ext. 5369 if you have any questions 

or concerns throughout the school year.  

 

Thank You,  

 

Mrs. Michelle Bladt 

8th Grade Science Instructor  

Department Chair  

 

 

 

 

Student Information Sheet 

 
 

Student Name: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Period You Have Science: _________ 

 

Preferred language spoken at home: __________________________________________  

 

Mailing Address I can send information or good notes to:  

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Best contact information to reach a parent or guardian:  

 

Name: __________________________________________________ 

 

Relationship: _____________________________________________ 

 

Number: _________________________________________________ 

 

EMAIL: __________________________________________________ 

 

 

Important information I should know about you and/or your family:  

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________ 

 


